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October 5, 2018 

Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 
Attn: Document Control Desk 

Global Nuclear Fuel 

Scott P. Murray 

Manager, Facility Licensing 

3901 Castle Hayne Road 
PO. Box 780 
Wilmington , NC 28402 
USA 

T (910) 819-5950 
scott.murray@ge.com 

Subject: Notice of Global Nuclear Fuel Americas, LLC (GNF-A) EHS Manager Change 

Reference: SNM-1097, Docket 70-1113 

This letter provides notice to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) that Jonathan 
Rohner has assumed the role and responsibilities of the GNF-A Environment Health and Safety 
(EHS Function Manager as defined in Chapter 2 of NRC SNM-1 097 license effective September 
7, 2018. Mr. Rohner succeeds Ms. Diana Hart in this role. 

Attached is an update to our Facility Licensee Contact list. Please note that this attachment 
contains privacy act information and should be withheld from public disclosure. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me on (91 0) 819-5950. 

Sincerely, 

!a~·,8.~ 
Facility Licensing tgV" 

Attachment: GNF-A Facility Licensee Contact List 

cc: 
T. Naquin, NRC HO Washington, DC 
E. Michel, NRC Region II, Atlanta GA 
T. Vukovinsky, NRC Region II, Atlanta GA 
SPM 18-049 




